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Birthday wishes for Marjorie at St Winifreds Care Home

Marjorie celebrated her 92nd birthday with her family here at St Winifreds Care Home on Sunday 21 May.

Marjorie's relatives loved all her birthday decorations and brought in a lovely lunch to share with her, which she really enjoyed –

including all the birthday hats and glasses! She received a delicious chocolate birthday cake too.

Happy birthday Marjorie, we're delighted you had such a memorable day!

 

 


